
Sun Safety 

Summer has finally arrived!!  We can now venture 
outside and enjoy the warm sunshine and clear blue skies.  
I know everyone on the colony will be busy with all types 
of outdoor work and leisure activities.  

While the sun, and its warmth, is a welcome reprieve 
from the cold and greyness of winter, we do need to be 
mindful about how it affects us and our health.  

Here are a few things to keep in mind when out in the 
sun! 
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Bouquets 
 

• To the students who bring our lunch dishes to 
the kitchen and to the young ladies who bring 
our lunch every day! 
 

• To Parents for leaving notes in the agenda or 
for calling the school when your children are 
going to be late or absent. Also for your 
support of school events throughout the year. 
 

• To the women in the kitchen and bakery for 
filling our stomachs with delicious food and 
tasty treats!  
 

• A big thank you to the members of New Haven 
Colony for your support during the school year.  
Your support has helped to make this year a 
very successful one.   
 
.  

 
     

 
Happy Father’s Day!  

 
Wishing all the men of New Haven a special day! 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
 

June 16th- Early Dismissal & LAST DAY FOR 
HIGHSCHOOL STUDENTS 

June 19th- Celebration of Learning & Fathers Day 
Breakfast 

June 20th  Field Trip 
June 22nd-  Graduation & Picnic Day 
June 28th-   Mrs.Mazurat’s Last Day 
June 30th  Report Cards and Last Day 

 

This year has gone by so quickly- and in a few short weeks -
will be over!  We would like to wish everyone a relaxing and 

safe summer!  There will be a final Newsletter before the end 
of the year! 

 


